National Executive Report

Mid Year Report
January 20, 2024
Sacramento California

Good Afternoon Madam President Glenda,

As your National Executive Committee Person for the Department of
California T have very little to report.

T have attended two (2) Executive Committee Meetings and have
represented the Department of California as I should.

The first meeting was held immediately following National Convention,
and the second was held in November 2023. These meeting were held as an
Executive Session and under the strictest of confidences therefore I
cannot disclose the content of these meetings.

This concludes my report.
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